
Social Studies:  
Demonstrates simple
geographic knowledge

Preschool has been busy preparing for the excitement of Jesus’s Birth during this Advent season.

We will continue to read and reflect on the Christmas story.  Using our Promenthean board we will be
able to share with the children what people looked like in Jesus’s time and what shepherds looked like.

We will be busy adding to our progressive Navitiy scene in the entryway making a Baby Jesus and
shepherd craft.

The books we will be reading will add to our Christmas Story theme.  “The Christmas Baby” by Marion
Dane Bayer, “One Baby Jesus” by Patricia A Pingry and “The Shepherds Story” by Jimmy Dunne.

During our preparation, we will continue having fun singing and getting ready for our Christmas program
Friday December 20th at 12:00 pm.

Many blessings during this advent season.

God Bless,
Teresa Evans 

Monday 12/9 - Pizza lunch
Monday 12/9 - Feast of the Immaculate
Conception                         
Friday  12/13 - Pasta Lunch 
Friday 12/20 - Preschool Christmas Program
12;00pm
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  GREETINGS PARENTS!

Contact Information:

Teresa Evans
tevans@saintscjm.com
616-754-3416 ext. 141
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